
HALF TERM ROUND UP

Thank you to everyone for your continued support.

Our School Disco was enjoyed by all and raised £301.

The Family Bingo was great fun – all the children enjoyed 
the chocolate goodies and we raised a fantastic £288!

The Mothers Day Shop made £122 so all in all a great Spring 
term of fundraising!

The children have been enjoying the new IT/ Science 
equipment that has been bought with STARS funding. They 
got so much out of the Engineering workshop during STEM 
week as well. It’s great to see the children directly 
benefitting from our fundraising efforts so well done to 
everyone!

Events to watch out for next term!
• STARS meeting , 20th Apr at 9am in 

school
• Generation Game evening, 20th April, 

7.30pm at Abbots Ripton Village Hall. 
£2.50 per ticket including a free 
cocktail.

If you’re booking your summer holiday 
or making any on-line purchases, 
please remember to register for Easy 
Fundraising. You can shop at most of 
your usual online shops, but every 
time you buy via Easy Fundraising we 
get cash back! You can download an 
easy toolbar to remind you. Please 
check it out at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/c
auses/starsabbotsripton/

Cash 4 Coins

Don’t forget if you are going 
away over the Easter holidays 
that we can take any foreign 
coins/ notes that you don’t 
spend! We can also accept £ 
sterling coins/ notes, including 
those that are no longer legal 
tender.

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/starsabbotsripton/
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